
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a polling place election will be held on November 5, 2024 

for the 2024 FEDERAL GENERAL ELECTION. 

 

If you missed the regular registration deadline of October 7, 2024, you may still register for the 

election by showing up at the county election office until 8pm on Election Day, November 5, 

2024.  

  

The polls will be open at 7:00a.m to 8:00 p.m. for the Dillon central locations and 12:00 NOON 

to 8:00p.m. for the rural locations. 

 

Absentee ballots will be mailed out on Thursday, October 10, 2024 to those voters with an 

ACTIVE absentee request status. 

 

Stacey Reynolds 

Election Administrator 

Beaverhead County 

 


